
Dear BRC users  
 
 
RIKEN BRC Experimental Plant Division is emailing you to get your attention on 
our resource distribution. Your inquiry about any item in the announcement is 
always welcome.  
 
1. New Stock: Mutants and Transgenic Lines  

 
We added 130 seed lines to the web catalog, Exp-Plant Catalog 
(https://plant.rtc.riken.jp/resource/psi/psi_list.html). The wording of “In 
preparation” in the list shows that seeds are available in future. We would 
appreciate your patience. 
Another type of MTA must be executed for the lines developed through 
genome editing technology. They are psi00256, psi00257, psi00302, 
psi00303, psi00304, psi00308 and the series of psi10001-10049. 
 
 

2. Shipping plant cells after the New Year Holidays 
 
As announced on RIKEN BRC website 
(https://web.brc.riken.jp/en/archives/news/20201217_02), we resumed our 
business from January 4. We restart shipping plant cells from January 18. 
Please be informed that setting a schedule to ship plant cells takes more 
time than you might think. That is affected by the growing state of the plant 
cells, delayed arrival of the required documents and the lack of complete 
documents. 

   
We would appreciate your consideration on some time-consuming 
arrangement which is required in those cases.   

 
 
Best Regards 
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